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Freedom of Information Act 2000: Managing fiscal risks 
 
Thank you for your enquiry of 25 June 2018, which we have considered under the terms of 
the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the FOI Act). 
 
You asked for the following information: 
 

“I understand that under the Charter for Budget Responsibility that HMT is 
required to respond to the OBR’s Fiscal Risks Report by 13 July of this year. 
 
Is there a set date for this response?” 

 
I can confirm that HM Treasury does hold information within the scope of your request. 
 
The Treasury’s response to the Office for Budget Responsibility’s Fiscal Risks Report is 
published at the following link: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/managing-fiscal-risks-government-response-
to-the-2017-fiscal-risks-report  
 
Section 21 of the FOI Act does not oblige the Treasury to reissue information which is 
already published. However, we have provided you with the link above. 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact us.  Please quote the reference 
number above in any future communications. 
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